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ELECTION INFORMATION: April 2, 2019 

On the ballot for both Green Bay and Luxemburg are school board candidates; also all 

Town board members are up for reelection, as well as a few other local and state offices. 

Please bring a picture ID with you when voting. Contact Judy at 920-863-3370 for 

absentee voting information. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 The 2019 Sugarbush/Humboldt Rummage Sale will take place April 5th 

and 6th.  If you are interested in participating please contact adax77@gmail.com or 

lzingler01@gmail.com by March 15th to get the information. 

“””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””” 

Friends of New Franken Fire Department, Inc. is now on 

Amazon Smile 
Amazon will donate 0.5% of a purchase to a charity of your choice and Friends of 

New Franken Fire Department, Inc. qualifies. 

There is no cost to the customer. We just became eligible in 2018 and to date we 

have received $17, so you can see how this adds up. 

How does AmazonSmile work? 

When first visiting AmazonSmile, customers are prompted to select a charitable 

organization from over one million eligible organizations. In order to browse or 

shop at AmazonSmile, customers must first select a charitable organization. For 

eligible purchases at AmazonSmile, the AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% 

of the purchase price to the customer’s selected charitable organization.   

1.  smile.amazon.com 

2.  Find charitable organization: “Friends of New Franken Fire Department, Inc.” 

3.  Continue with Amazon order 

::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::: 

 

Reminder that all dogs should be licensed by April 1, 2019 for the 

2019 year. Please call Jeanne Conard at 920-845-5459 for info. 

______________________________________________________ 

 

SAFETY CONCERNS!! PLEASE remember to not leave or push 

snow onto the shoulders of all Town or County Roads. This is a 

safety hazard for the plow drivers and you will be fined if this 

continues.  


